
 
ORBA would like to remind its members that as of September 30, 2015, the Ministry of Transportation will resume 
enforcement of Ontario’s axle weight laws by providing incremental reductions in enforcement thresholds.  

Consult the below chart for complete information on the incremental reductions and their 
implementation dates.   

 

 


